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Dear Colleagues, 

The IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee (LMSC) would like to thank ITU-T SG15 for the information provided in liaison SG15-LS22 on the initiation of the approval of Recommendation ITU-T G.8020.3, and for the steps taken to proactively revise the latter.

SG15-LS22 included three options for maintenance. We would like to proceed with the first option. We also appreciate your consideration of a revised Recommendation ITU-T G.8020.3 (Edition 2.0):
· Including the content of IEEE’s contribution C906 “Proposal to publish IEEE Std 802.3 as an ITU-T Recommendation through referencing” that you had previously elected not to include; and
· [bookmark: _Hlk204538832][bookmark: _Hlk204538670]Covering IEEE Std 802.3-2022/Cor 1-2025 and any further revisions, amendments, corrigenda, and errata of IEEE Std 802.3. (Associated details will be liaised separately, subject to liaison approval.)

We agree with your suggestion to communicate on the publication of Recommendation ITU-T G.8020.3. We are open to joint marketing and welcome further discussions about avenues to pursue.

Regarding the Tenth Joint IEEE 802 and ITU-T SG15 Workshop, we also look forward to working with you to plan a successful event.

The LMSC holds regular electronic meetings and plenary sessions, details are available at https://www.ieee802.org/802tele_calendar.html.  


Respectfully submitted, 
James P. K. Gilb
Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee



